Paula Vandehey

From: Kurt Craanan

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 12:48 PM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: FW: Request for variance (157 W Seymour 5t)
Attachments: Mahnke_Driveway_157 W_Seymour_St.pdf
Paula:

Mr. Mahnke would like to apply for a variance for a driveway extension. 18 feet. Limit is 12 feet.
157 W. Seymour St.

Thanks.

From: Andrew Mahnke <andrew.mahnke@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 12:47 PM

To: Kurt Craanen <Kurt.Craanen@Appleton.org>

Subject: Request for variance {157 W Seymour St)

Kurt,

| have attached the pdf with the image showing the requested driveway extension.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thanks,

Andrew Mahnke

920-202-4817

157 W Seymour St

Appleton, Wi 54915

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when

opening attachments or clicking links.




Andrew Mahnke
920-202-4817

157 W Seymour St
Appleton, Wi 54915

Reguest Permit to add
additional concrete on
East side of garage as
outlined in yellow.

Also, request to move
the front steps to the
house towards the street
3ft. Currently there is no
fanding at the top of the
steps at the front door.
The bottom step extends
20 ft from the sidewalk
currently. After moving
them forward, the
bottom step will be 17t
from the sidewalk.




